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Caverion receives acclaim for excellent IR website

Caverion’s investor website has been awarded as the second-best among Finnish Mid-Cap
listed companies by The Finnish Foundation for Share Promotion and The Finnish Society
of Financial Analysts. The competition organised since 1999 annually analyses the investor
websites and investor communications for all the Finnish listed companies. 

Investor pages were evaluated for their usability, visual layout; and how strategy, growth and
profitability were presented, how financial targets and past performance were described and
how the use of capital and operational risks were explained, among others. The information
must be fast and readily available on the website.

“We are extremely delighted and appreciate this recognition by the jury. Over the past years we
have focused on the continuous development of our website and its investors section to serve
our investors even better. Now our work has been noted and I thank our knowledgeable team for
the joint achievement,” says Milena Hæggström, Head of IR at Caverion. 
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Milena Hæggström, Head of Investor Relations and External Communications, tel. +358 40
5581 328, milena.haeggstrom@caverion.com


